Warold Weisberg Hyattstown, Maryland 20734

July 23, 1966

Mr. Ralph Schoenman
Bertrand Russell Peace Foundation
3 & 4 Shavers Place
Haymarket
London SW1, ENGLAND

Dear Mr. Schoenman:

Thank you for your reply of July 18.. However, it does not let me know whether or not, in fact, Lord Russell received the copy of my book, WHITEWASH: THE REPORT ON THE WARREN REPORT, which I mailed to him in Wales in early May. If he has not, my agent, Mr. Gordon Harbord, 5 3, St. Martin*s Lane, London, WC2, can provide him with a copy.

Regardless of any opinion he may have of Lane's book and Trevor-Roper's introduction, I hope he will have the time to read mine and may thereafter feel impelled to lend it whatever assistance he might feel is justified and within his capabilities.

Sincerely yours,

Harold Weisberg